

Public safety is a high priority in the city of Rancho Cucamonga. The City and the Police Department work together to enhance the quality of life in Rancho Cucamonga, also a mission of the Rancho Cucamonga Chamber of Commerce. At our Thursday 8/3 Business Connection Network luncheon our special guest, Chief of Police Danielle Boldt, expressed this sentiment. She provided updates on safety and security measures that her department is rolling out. From her staff, Administrative Lieutenant, Victor Moreno, was also present. Please also note that Police Chief Boldt holds a public meeting regarding law enforcement issues every 4th Wednesday of the month at 6:30pm at the Community Center, Central Park. Programs and training provided by the Police Department to city businesses include:

*Business Security Surveys

*Robbery Prevention Training Tips for Businesses and Employees

*Business Watch Program

It is gratifying to see members connect and engage with fellow business professionals at Chamber events. I look forward to these interactions leading to business referrals and business success. With Chamber membership, we provide many benefits which include opportunities to network and to attend business workshops. Samuel Ork, Campus Director for the University of Redlands, shares that "the best part of the Chamber is having the opportunity to build relationships with professionals working in non-profit, public and private sectors. It is an era of collaboration along with enhancing personal branding." Thank you, Sam, for your testimonial.

Please join us at this week's events:

New Member Reception - Tuesday, August 8th at the Four Points Sheraton, 11960 E Foothill Blvd from 5:30-7:30 pm

Business Connection Network (BCN) Real Estate Forum - Thursday, August 10th at the University of Redlands Rancho Cucamonga Campus, 9680 Haven Ave Suite 150 from 7:00-8:30 am

Please click on the <u>Calendar of Events</u> for the Chamber's schedule of activities. See you at this week's events!